
 
 
Fr. Liam Lawton C.C - 046-9738863 
Deacon Paul Wyer: 086-6086154 
Sr. Aine Small: 046-9733311 
Parish Office: 046-9733311 
Email: edenderryparishcentre@gmail.com 
Mass Times 
Daily Mass at 10.00am 
Saturday at 7.00pm 
Sunday at 11.00am 
Website: edenderryparish.ie 
Parish Office opening hours: 
Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.00pm 
MASS TIME CHANGE 
Saturday at 7.00pm and Sunday at 11.00am 

 
We pray for the following whose Anniversaries occur 

around this time. 

   
 

Martina Loughlin 
Arthur & Elizabeth Lowry 

Nancy & Michael Whelan & Son Denis Whelan 
Olliver Slevin 
Mary Mooney 

Michael Healey 
George Guing 

 
Masses for the Coming weeks 

Saturday 11th November at 7.00pm: Mary Whelan-O’Sullivan – Months Memory, Jim & Kathleen Quinn, 
Jimmy & Christina Smullen, Deceased members of the Smullen & Dunne Families, Seamus Perry & 
deceased family members, Liam Williams, Frederic Kean 
Sunday 12th November at 11.00am: Phil Kelly – Months Memory, Lorenza & Tommy Burns, William 
Hanley, Anne Scully, Brian Emerson Junior.  
Monday 13th Nov at 10.00am: Mass Card Intentions,  
Tuesday 14th Nov at 10.00am:  
Wednesday 15th November at 10.00am: Deceased members of the School Community of St. Mary’s 
Primary School 
Thursday 16th November at 10.00am:  
Friday 17th November at 10.00am:  Service of the Word & Holy Communion 
Friday 17th November at 7.30pm:  Remembrance Mass 
Saturday 18th Nov at 7.00pm: Margaret Lyons – Months Memory, Liam Murrin – 1st Anniversary, Rosario 
Davy & Son Alan Davy, Deceased members of the Davy & Bruntz Families, Catherine Young 
Sunday 19th Nov. at 11.00am: Noel Farrelly, Alice Morrisey, Mary Hanley, Tommy Brereton, Deceased 
members of the Dempsey, Burne, Grehan & Hanley Families, Tim Leech  
 
 Weekday Mass Reader 
Week starting 13th November:  Mary Foley 
Weekend Mass Readers  
Saturday 18th November at 7.00pm – Carmel Lynch 
Sunday 19th November at 11.00am – Cyril O’Neill 
 
Weekend Eucharistic Ministers 
Saturday 18th November at 7.00pm – Daniel Tenuto, Tina Norman, Assumpta Tyrrell, Deirdre Byrne 
Sunday 19th November at 11.00am – Anne Gunning, Elyse Halligan, Bernie Nutterfield, Ger Kearney 
Ofalia House – Anne Gunning 
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CHURCH OPENING/CLOSING 
HOURS FOR THE WINTER 

MONTHS 
9.00AM – 6.00PM 



The Legion of Mary will be giving out Miraculous 
Medals blessed by Fr. Liam Lawton after the 7pm 
& 11am Mass on 26th & 27th November.  
 
Room bookings for the Parish Centre – Please note 
a change of phone number: 089-2264971 
Eilish/Mary. Email: edenparishbooking@gmail.com 
 
10 week Playwriting project with John 
Grogan, Wednesdays 11am - 1pm at 
Edenderry Library. To register please 
email: info@creativeplacesedenderry.ie  
 
Masses will be offered throughout November for those on 
the List of the Dead.  Enclose the names in the envelopes 
provided. They are available in the two Side Altars in the 
Church and the Parish Office. You can leave them into the 
special boxes for the list of the Dead on the Altar Rails in the 
Church, either before or immediately after any Mass or into 
the Parish Office.  Donations are welcome, though not 
obligatory.  

 
Our Parish accounts for last year 2022 will be 
published next week.  
 
Creative Places, Edenderry presents Sing - a - long 
for all with Angi Ward back on Mondays  
2.00-3.30pm in the Parish Centre, Edenderry.  
Free of Charge – All Welcome 
 
All Rotas – Daily Readers, Weekend Readers, 
Eucharistic Ministers are now available in the 
Sacristy or the Parish Office.  
 
Parish Lotto Draw Results for Wed 8th November 
2023.  Numbers: 4-7-20-26 
No Jackpot Winner & 2 Local Match 3 
Carol & Sinead Flynn & Summie & Martin Tyrrell 
receive €46.00 
Next week’s Jackpot: €15,000 
 
Friends of St. Pio. The Monthly St. Pio Rosary will 
be recited in St. Mary’s Church this Sunday 12th 
Nov at 3.30pm. After the Rosary St. Pio’s Glove will 
be available for those who would like to be 
blessed.  If you are unable to attend you can join 
us on webcam at Edenderryparish.ie (Everyone 
welcome) 
 
 

Synod News 
The first part of the Synod Assembly has concluded in 
Rome. A Synod Report was agreed on the last day of 
the month-long assembly. In the coming months this 
report will be considered by Catholics here in Ireland 
and across the world, ahead of the second part of the 
Assembly in October 2024. This report and a summary 
of it, prepared by Vatican News, can be viewed on the 
dedicated Synod page on Kandle.ie. 

 
TRADITIONAL IRISH MUSIC CLASSES 
Edenderry CCE Hold Music Classes Every Tuesday Evening In 
St.Patrick’s Primary School, Gilroy Avenue From 6.30pm. 
Classes are subsidised by Edenderry Branch - E60 for 10 
lessons , family discounts are available. 
A Wide Range Of Instruments Catered For Including Tin 
Whistle, Flute, Fiddle, Banjo, Mandolin, Accordion (Piano 
and Button),Melodeon, Concertina etc.   
Limited number of instruments available for rental 
The Branch is lucky to have Ademar O’Connor as one of our 
teachers. Ademar is an accomplished musician with a 
number of Junior and Senior All Ireland titles, along other 
titles such as winner of Fiddler of London and of Ed Reavy 
Trad Music Fest. For All Enquiries Please Contact Bill On 086 
1510435/Mary On 086 3350753. SEISIUN 
The next Seisiun will be held in O’Donoghue’s Lounge on 
Thursday 16th November next @ 9.30 ish 
Please come along for a great evening of music and song. 
All are welcome. 

 
Fr. Liam would like to say thank you to all 
contributed at the Cemetery Rosary last Sunday.  
Amount collected for Parish funds: €3,527.00.  It is 
much appreciated.  
 
November Special Remembrance Mass will be held 
on Friday 17th November at 7.30pm 
 
“Edenderry Juvenile Badminton resumes on 
Wednesday November 15th from 6.30pm – 
7.45pm in St Mary’s Secondary School Sports Hall.  
Boys and Girls in 3rd/4th/5th/6th Classes can 
attend. Cost €2 per night. All welcome racquets 
will be provided. Children just need to wear 
runners “ 
 
Remembrance Mass for all deceased of St. Mary’s 
Primary School Community on Wednesday 15th 
November at 10.00am. All deceased Pupils, Teachers, 
Sisters, Caretaking staff and Board of Management will 
be remembered at the Mass.  All are Welcome.  
Please note if there is a funeral Mass on the 15th , all 
will be remembered at the funeral Mass as there will 
not be a 10.00am Mass.  


